
Submitter: Richard Manthey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB803 

As a physician in Portland, I care deeply about this bill. The POSITIVE impact that 

renewable diesel fuel could have on the health or Oregonians, the Oregon 

environment, and the Oregon economy can not be understated. Please strongly 

consider supporting this bill, and seeing the mounds of evidence opposing the 

concept for what it is----more hot air that the state doesn't need.      Thank you   RCM 

MD.   Portland Oregon 


